
CCSU -
3 September 1987

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

On behalf of Mr. Gene Seaman, I am calling a meeting of the
Aduisory Committee to the Hispanic Immigration Project on

L"EAday, September 10, at 12:00 noon. We will meet for
lunch in Conference Room 2 of the Student Union Building. A
catered lunch will be available for $6.50 a person.

I will brief the committee on my consultations with the Ford
Foundation and the Social Science Research Council in New
York in August. In addition, the committee will discuss
project funding, nominations for new Advisory Committee
members, and the employer survey to be administered through
the Chamber of Commerce.

We apologize for the short notice about this meeting. We
would appreciate it if you would let us know if you are
coming by calling Pat Thomas at 991-6810 x 258. We look
forward to seeing you on the 10th.

Sincerely,

pt Loduy
Dr. Pat Carroll
Project Director

Hispanic Immigration Research Center
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